
 

 

 

 

 

Carclaze Newsletter  

Friday 27 November 2020 

 

Email:  emoseley@carclazesch. org  

head@carclazesch.org 

acolwill@carclazesch.org 

 

For mental health support: 

slenz-williams@carclazesch.org 

 

For safeguarding concerns: 

primarysafeguarding@carclazesch.org 

 

Telephone: 01726 74194 

Website: www.carclazesch.org 

Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we head towards December, we 
would be very grateful if parents could 
contribute to our reverse Advent 
Calendar for St Austell foodbank. 
Please see the list of requested items 
later in this newsletter. 

We have a few events coming up in 
December. 

Friday 4th December - Christmas 
Jumper Day - please add a £1 to parent 
pay and we will share donations between 
the Friends, Penhaligon's and Ronald 
MacDonald Houses. 

Wednesday 16th December - Christmas 
Dinner and parties 

Friday 18th December - Break the 
Rules day and early finish - full details 
soon. 

We will also be putting together an 
online Christmas performance to share 
with you. 

 

Kind regards 

Simon Pollard 

Head Teacher 

 

Blackbird Pie: 

https://blackbirdreads.turtl.co/story/
cornwallchristmas2020/ 

Card and Gift Quarantine  

Any cards and gifts that children 

would like to bring into school for 

their friends will need to be dropped 

off as follows: 

Week 30 November to 4 December 2020 - cards and 

gifts can be dropped into school/class.  Please ensure 

they are labelled with names and class details. 

Week 7 December to 11 December 2020 - cards and 

gifts will be held in school.  We will not accept anything 

into school after Friday 4 December 2020. 

Monday 14 December - cards and gifts will be handed 

out in class to go home. 

We appreciate this is a little different this year and aim 

to keep children as safe as possible by ensuring items are 

not passed between households.  If you are giving cards 

out during the school run please ensure nothing is 

brought into school and passed between children and 

classes. 

Thank you all for your continued cooperation. 

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

Christmas lunch for the children will be held on    

Wednesday 16th December.  If you would like your child 

to have a Christmas lunch this year, please order on 

ParentPay by Friday 4th December to allow the kitchen 

staff time to place their order. 

Please bear in mind that it will show as a normal roast 

lunch on ParentPay but will be Roast Turkey on the 16th. 

We cannot take orders after the 4th December due to 

the kitchen ordering service. 

There will be no other option on the 16th 

December so please provide a packed lunch 

for your child if they do not wish to have 

the Christmas lunch.   

https://blackbirdreads.turtl.co/story/cornwallchristmas2020/
https://blackbirdreads.turtl.co/story/cornwallchristmas2020/


Book Cover Competition 

We have extended our competition in which children can recreate their own book cover. You now have until 7th   

December to enter. Here are some examples to give you different ideas. We are also happy for children to enter 

drawings or paintings they have done 



During 

Advent we 

are collecting 

goods for St 

Austell 

Foodbank. 

Please see 

the list to the 

right for 

ideas. 

Children can 

bring items 

any day from 

30th 

November to 

17th 

December. 

After that we 

will transport 

the 

collection to 

the 

Foodbank. 

Thank you 

for your 

support.  



Celebration Certificates  

Polkerris 

H.Napier - Friendship/E.Haynes - Celebration 

Charlestown  

E.Turner - Friendship/K.Lukes - Celebration 

Porthpean/Charlestown 

O.Hockaday - Friendship/D.Venner - Celebration 

Pisky Cove 

F.Orchard - Friendship/E.Allen - Celebration 

Greenaway 

S.Hockaday - Friendship/N.Mitchell - Friendship 

Mawgan Porth  

O.Cutts - Friendship /S.Hicks - Celebration  

Perranporth 

H.Price  -Celebration 

Carlyon Bay 

A.Allen - Friendship/C.Green - Celebration 

Harlyn Bay 

N.Ford - Friendship/J.Littler - Celebration 

Sennen 

A.Tree - Friendship/E.Wisdom - Celebration 

Porthluney 

E.Elkins - Celebration/R.Albon - Celebration 

F.McCarthy - Celebration/H.Friend - Celebration 

Bamaluz 

L.Harris - Friendship/I.Wade - Celebration 

Hemmick 

K.Tregilgas - Celebration 

C.Dale - Celebration 

Polzeath 

E.Dingle-Patton - Friendship 

L.Bondi - Celebration  

Diary Dates 2020 

Christmas Holidays - Friday 18 December 

(early finish) to Monday 4 January 21 

We will confirm early finish times for 

Christmas later this term.  

Year 3, 4 and 6 Residential Trips 2021 - 

Dates to be confirmed. 

Places in Foundation Stage for 

September 2021 

Now is the time for parents to apply for 

places for children who are due to start 

school in the academic year 2021/22 

Due to coronavirus we are not able hold 

our usual welcome events / parent 

information sessions. 

Parents whose children currently attend 

our school are our best way of letting 

others know what is good about Carclaze. 

We would be very grateful if you talk to 

friends and neighbours who are looking 

for school places and let them know what 

is good about Carclaze. 

Christmas and Promotional Videos  

Over the next few weeks we will be filming    

children around school doing Christmas 

Songs and also taking part in a promotional 

video for school.  As this is an ‘unusual’ 

year we felt we should do something that 

can be published online for parents.  

Thank you for your support with this. We 

will assume that anybody who has not told 

us is happy for their child to take part. 



 

WELCOME 

Welcome to the Friends of Carclaze page.  We are a group of  parents and staff who do all 

we can to fundraise for the School.  In the past we have bought a new stage, outside play 

equipment, funded a cinema trip for the whole school and much much more. 

If you would like to know more about what we do and how you can help, please see Alisa 

Shopland in the office or email Kerry.Friends@outlook.com for more information.  We are       

always looking for new parents with new ideas to help us. 

We have registered with a few organisations 

which give a percentage of every sale to the 

School.  So please bear these in mind when  

doing your Christmas or everyday shopping! 

They are as follows: 

https://www.stikins.co.uk/ quote Carclaze’s 

code 3583 - we get a return of 15% 

Amazon Smile - 0.5% of every sale 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/
friendsofcarclaze/ 

 

Upcoming fundraising events: 

 

Friday 18th December - Break the Rules Day - see information below! 

https://www.stikins.co.uk/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofcarclaze/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofcarclaze/



